
  

     

 
In a culture of high expectations and academic rigor and an environment of support, understanding, and emotional safety, all Baldwin Park Unified 

School District students will graduate with a valued and highly respected diploma, prepared with the relevant skills, knowledge, and personal attributes 

necessary for success in a university or other institution of higher education and/or any post-secondary options of their choice. 

 

Baldwin Park High School to Host 

Special Olympics Fundraiser 

Fourth annual Ruth Gaskin Memorial 5K Walk will benefit East 
San Gabriel Valley Special Olympics athletes 

WHAT:  More than 75 student athletes, coaches and family members from Baldwin Park Unified’s 

Foster and Pleasant View elementary schools will take part in the fourth annual Ruth 

Gaskin Memorial 5K Walk staged by the East San Gabriel Valley Special Olympics. 

WHEN: 9 a.m. to noon Saturday, April 28 

 

WHERE: Baldwin Park High School, 3900 Puente Ave., Baldwin Park 

 

DETAILS: The run is held in memory of Ruth Gaskin, the late area director of the East San Gabriel 

Valley Special Olympics. All entry fees and donations pledged will benefit Special Olympics 

athletes from the East San Gabriel Valley, including Baldwin Park. 

Coverage and/or inclusion of this event in your calendar is greatly appreciated. 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: April 24, 2018 

 

CONTACT: William Diepenbrock 

 

PHONE: 909-206-5304 

 


